

## FIRE RESCUE DEPARTMENT

OTTO DROZD, III
Fire Chief, EFO, CFO
P.O. Box 5879
Winter Park, Florida 32793
407-836-9112 • FAX 407-836-9106
Otto.Drozd@ocfl.net

June 5, 2013

Dear Fire Service, EMS and Government Human Resources Representatives:

We would like to encourage you to attend the workshop titled 21st Century Diversity Recruitment on Thursday, August 8, 2013 from 8:00AM to 5:00PM being held at the Rosen Centre Hotel in Orlando, Florida.

Recruiting and retaining are paramount to our workforce, and learning about the best practices and methods on how to develop successful strategies towards these efforts is a necessity.

On behalf of Orange County Fire Rescue Department, I would like to welcome Mr. Russell Hayden, Firefighter's ABC's CEO, as well as the 2013 IABPFF Convention attendees to Orlando.

Sincerely,

Otto Drozd, Will Fire Chief